
Everything has looked a bit brighter this weeks and it definitely feels like Spring 
is in the air. That can only mean one thing - it's time for our residentials to 

begin! Year 1 and Year 2 are off to Delamere next week followed by Year 4 and 
Year 6 the week after. Residentials offer a wonderful opportunity for children to 
develop skills outside the classroom and provide lasting memories.
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Our new Pathways text, The Curious Case of the Missing 
Mammoth, is taking our Year One children on a prehistoric 
journey. All of us can now appropriately use capital letters 
for sentence openers, proper nouns, and the pronoun I. We 
can also use our Year One magic 'and' to join words and 
clauses in sentences with ease. We are very proud of the 
progress we are making with our writing. In Geography, 
we are learning about the United Kingdom, and we have 
enjoyed identifying some of its physical features and 
landmarks as well as discovering 
where the four UK countries are 
located. In Science Lessons, our 
Year One Scientists are learning 
about the human body and our 
senses. We are budding historians 
too, learning all about the British 
monarchy.  Our most exciting 
news is that we will be on 
residential next week, joining Year 
2 for an overnight trip to Fox Howl, 
Delamere. We have promised our 
teachers a good nights sleep... can 
we be trusted?! 

NSPCC
This week, Year 
5 and 6 had 
a fascinating 
discussion from 
the NSPCC about 
Speaking Out 
to Stay Safe. The children were extremely 
thoughtful and mature and took part in a very 
valuable session.

PTA
Our wonderful PTA met today and had a great 
meeting to organise events for the rest of the 
academic year (details to follow). They are 
currently fundraising to improve our outdoor area 
and would love to welcome new members into 
the fold. Please contact school if you would be 
interested in joining.





EasterEaster
Come down and join us for an Come down and join us for an 

afternoon of fun, fun and chocolate!afternoon of fun, fun and chocolate!

Wednesday 26th March
GREEN AND RED TEAMS Thursday 27th March

YELLOW AND BLUE TEAMS

£1.00 per BOOK

or 6 for £5.00
(more chances of 

winnnig) Books and dabbers 
will be on sale via 

school spider from
WEDNESDAY 12 MARCH

3.30pm 
start


